
 

 

  

Newsletter Friday 10th January 2020  
 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2019/20 is 95% 
 
Week Commencing Monday 13th January 2020 will be Menu Week 3 
 
Message from Mrs Garratt  - Welcome Back!!! 

 
Have you read our latest Ofsted Report? We’re pleased with the outcome 
and here are a few of the highlights mentioned in the report… 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The school is calm and orderly. Pupils help 

and respect each other. Relationships 

between staff and pupils are exceptional.  

Staff go the extra mile to care for pupils. 

The sixth-form provision is 

exceptional.  Students are 

highly successful.  Almost 

all go on to appropriate 

provision. 

Pupils’ behaviour is exceptional.  

Strong relationships between adults 

and pupils support this.  The PSHCE 

education curriculum teaches pupils 

how to be thoughtful and kind to each 

other.  Staff help pupils to manage 

their own behaviour.  As a result, 

there is very little learning lost. 

Pupils are well prepared for their 

future.  The careers programme 

is well led. 

The arrangements for safeguarding are effective 



 

HAZEL Class learning 
This week, Hazel class have been learning all about the Jewish festival, Hannukah 
and we made our own Menorah lamps! 
 
Chef of the week! 

 
Well done Annaliese, our first chef of the week for 2020. 
Annaliese has been working so well in Food Tech, showing 
amazing independent skills, really giving her best and being a super 
star in the lessons. 
Jilli Guy (Food Tech Specialist) 
 
 

 
Woodlands students have settled back in to school routine well. 
Woodlands students have settled in well after the Christmas break.  We have been working 
hard on our communication, interaction, and physiotherapy skills.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A message from Cherry Class… 
Children in Cherry Class would like to thank their families and friends 
for joining them for their Christmas Activities Afternoon at the end of 
last term. Everyone enjoyed a variety of Christmas Crafts and singing 
festive songs before sitting together for party snacks. A wonderful way 
to celebrate the end of the term and the perfect start to the Christmas 
celebrations. 
 
A couple of requests to Parents… 

 
We have noticed there is a lot of chewing gum on our car park, please 
respectful when on our school grounds, we work hard to keep our 
school looking at its best for our Parents, Pupils and Staff. 
 

If you see child left alone in a car on the car park, it is not for the school to police this. Please 
take your concerns to the Police station opposite the school or call 01905 822666, Thank 
you. 
 

JANUARY 

10 HOLLY Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start. 

17 CHERRY Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start. 

24 ASH Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start. 

31 HAZEL Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start. 
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